
Lone Star Title I

2945 S. Hickory St.

Sapulpa, OK 74066

918.224.0201

Dear Parents and Guardians:

In accordance with the No Child Left Behind Act of 2001 (NCLB), Section

1111(h) (6) PARENTS RIGHT-TO-KNOW, this is a notification from Lone

Star School District to every parent of a student in a Title I school that you

have the right to request and receive information in a timely manner

regarding the professional qualifications of your student’s classroom

teachers. The information regarding the professional qualifications of your

student’s classroom teachers shall include the following:

● All teachers at Lone Star School have met state qualifications,

licensing criteria for grade level and subject area taught, and met all

qualifications of NCLB to be certified Highly Qualified.

If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Mrs. Kragel or

Mr. Whitehouse.

Sincerely,

Tracie Hale

Lone Star Superintendent


